
To whom it may regard, 

We oppose House Bill 2725/2555. The OSMB by virtue of this bill and other bills is singling out the tow sport boat community across 
the entire Willamette river.  We, the people, need to see some facts and science on how tow sport boats over 4,000 pounds are 
ruining the river. The Willamette river fluctuates and floods on a normal basis which has been happening for hundreds of years. We 
need to see more science on how tow sports are directly affecting the river banks. 

Regulating watersport boats to being under 4,000 pounds doesn't have anything to do with river erosion..


